
From: Rosemarie Blosio <rosemarieblosio@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:30 AM 

To: Quinones, Matt 

Subject: Proposed Resolution Approving A Second Amendment To lease Agreement between the City 

and Zodys's 19th Hole LLC  

 Dear Matt  

We would appreciate it very much if you would approve the Lease agreement  mentioned above at 

tomorrow  night's meeting. 

Michael Zody has done an excellent job keeping the restaurant  clean and sanitized during this 

Pandemic. 

The handicap ramp  is great for the seniors and handicaped citizens of our City. He also added outdoor  

umbrella tables for customers who prefer outdoor seating during these stressful  times ' 

On occasion, when we go there during the week for breakfast, he supports ARC by allowing  the 

supervised adults to clean  windows and other light duti 

We would appreciate your "yes" vote. 

Thank you for your consideration 

Rosemarie and Emanuel Blosio 

22 Hampshire Lane  069095 


